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NOTIFICATION

The Department of Treasury and Accounts (DTA), Ministry of Finance would like to notify all the
budgetary bodies that during every tax filing season, there are cases of non-reconciliation of Tax
Deducted at Source (TDS) between ePEMS and RAMIS. This is mainly due to application of 24%
penal interest on account of late remittances/deposit of TDS by the agencies.

Therefore, to avoid such issues between ePEMS & RAMIS, all budgetary bodies are hereby
directed to complete the remittances of TDS for the month in ePEMS within 5+ of every following
month. Respective agencies shall be held accountable for failing to abide by this notification.

Further, DTA shall not entertain any TDS reconciliation issues through ePEMS client support
services henceforth.

Issued for strict compliance.

Copy to:

1. Hon’ble Secretary, Ministry of Finance, Tashichhodzong, Thimphu for kind information.

2. The Director General, Department of Revenue and Custom, Thimphu for kind
information.

3. Head of Administration & Finance, Budgetary Bodies.

4. Office copy.
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